
August 6, 2013 
 
Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
Los Angeles Council District 11 
City of Los Angeles 
 
 
Dear                   , 
 
During the recent joint Government Affairs Committee and Airport Relations Committee 
meeting held on July 15, 2013, it was brought to our attention that there is an ongoing 
parking situation along Sepulveda Westway and in the adjacent residential community 
involving commercial vehicles that is in need of positive intervention.  
 
The Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa asks that LADOT convene a meeting 
with representatives from Los Angeles World Airports Police Department (LAWAPD), 
the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD), the Los Angeles Council District 11 and the 
NCWP Public Safety Committee to discuss the parking situation.  
 
It is our hope, that by bringing LAWAPD, LAPD, LADOT, CD11 and the community 
together we can find a creative solution to this problem. We are not interested in simply 
creating another permit parking zone within the neighborhood, but rather finding other 
workable solutions that can satisfy the needs of all involved. 
 
Several of the issues that we would like to discuss include: 
 

- Vehicles parked on the street for up to 20 days at a time. 
- Busses being abandoned on streets. 
- Bus and vehicle maintenance occurring on streets. 
- Dumping of garbage and other materials onto streets and resident property. 
- Buses and other commercial vehicles idling on streets.  

 
The neighborhood area that is affected bounded by Sepulveda Westway on the East, 
Manchester Boulevard on the North, Emerson Avenue on the West and 88th Street on the 
South.  
 
We sincerely hope that you will help us, help these residents to resolve this persistent 
issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cyndi Hench 
President 
Neighborhood Council of Westchester Playa 


